

**Dear Warrington Policy** 

We have just been notified by a local Trans Pennine Trail users:

https://www.warrington.gov.uk/info/201368/local\_plan\_review/2274/local\_plan\_review

Unfortunately this is the first information we have had on this consultation and I just wondered if there was a reason why the TPT had not been notified earlier?

I note the closure of the consultation is 12<sup>th</sup> September and will now work with the TPT Executive to provide a briefing response on behalf of the Trail partnership. In order to provide the brief I would like to ask if it would be possible to send through a copy of the on-line survey to enable me to pull the individual questions into our final response that can be sent to our Executive for approval before submission?

Regards

